
DOROTHY BROWN MEMORIAL LECTURE 2014

Looking Back on World War 1  
a Hundred Years Later

Dr Richard Falk
formerly UN Special 
Rapporteur for Human 
Rights in the Palestinian 
Territories

Dr Falk is Albert G. Professor of International Law and Practice Emeritus at Princeton where he was a 
member of the faculty for forty years. He is a critical analyst of the role of international law in global politics 
and an author/editor of forty books.

FRIDAY NOVEMBER 7, 7.30 pm  

St Columba Centre, 40 Vermont Street, 
Ponsonby, Auckland

Dorothy Brown was a woman with a vision for the establishment 
in New Zealand of a Centre for Peace and Conflict Studies.  In 

association with fellow Anglican pacifists she formed the Aotearoa 
New Zealand Peace and Conflict Centre Trust in 2005.  In partnership 
the Rekohu Moriori Trust and with the assistance of many groups 
and individuals of goodwill, the Trust was able to enter into a 
Memorandum of Understanding with Otago University to endow a 
chair of Peace and Conflict Studies and to initiate a National Centre 
of Peace and Conflict Studies.  The Trust has continued to support 
the Centre which now has six full time staff.  Dorothy died in 2011.

Ample parking behind the Centre.

Arranged by Aotearoa New Zealand 
Peace and Conflict Studies Centre 
Trust.
Queries: info@peacetrust.org.nz  

or phone Marjory 09 630 4912


